
DECEMBER 2022 

TREASURER’S REPORT 

Well Thanksgiving is over and we are on our way to Christmas.  Our donations are 

really coming in slow so please at your next meeting please talk about paying your 

obligations or extra money to the hospitals.  There are quite a few auxiliaries that 

haven’t paid their $1.25/member and that needs to be paid.  If you haven’t you will be 

getting a call from Megan because we all need to get in your obligations to the 

hospital and National Home. If you are paying the $1.25/member and you have that in 

your standing rules, you don’t need to wait for a meeting, you can send that without it. 

 

Please if you can, please send money to the National Home for the Christmas 

store.  It’s a really good program and it helps the kids get money to buy gifts for their 

siblings and parents for Christmas and other holidays during the year.  The National 

Home is a wonderful place and it helps children of veterans, if you haven’t become a 

Life Member of the National Home please consider doing that.  You can go online 

and pay for the membership or contact me and I will know how to get it done for you. 

 

If you have an annual member that is an officer of your auxiliary and they haven’t got 

their dues paid, please get them taken care of soon.  If you have an annual officer and 

their dues aren’t paid by Dec. 31, 2022 they will lose their office and will not be able 

to take an office for a year.  Please make sure that if you have any officers that are 

annual members to get their dues taken care of soon. 

 

I am sorry that you haven’t been able to find my articles for the last few months, but I 

have been sending them in, just didn’t get put in the right place.  I am sending my 

article to a few people today and hopefully they will get to the right place. 

 

  

Here’s hoping that you and your family have a great holiday season.  Remember our 

vets that don’t get to spend the holiday with their family and here’s to hope that you 

have a great holiday season.  Hope that 2023 starts well for you. 


